
Thursday Thoughts
September 14, 2023

Picture Day
Strawbridge will be here on Thursday, 
September 21st to take pictures.  Order forms 
were sent home last week in your family folders.  
A link was also attached to last week’s Thursday 
Thoughts so you can order them online as well.

Casual for Christ
Casual for Christ will be the third 
Tuesday of each month.  Our first 
Casual for Christ will be Tuesday, 
September 19th.  

*Please keep in mind that while this is 
an out-of-uniform day, all clothing 
should still represent modesty and 
shoes still need to be closed-toe with 
a back strap and worn with socks for 
safety.  Leggings are not pants and 
should be worn under a dress or skirt.

*Please see the attached flyer for 
additional details*

Pick Up
If your transportation plans change, 
please add that on PickUp Patrol so 
we can direct your children to the 
proper place at the end of the day.

House Reminder
If your child volunteers for their 
church, they can earn points for their 
house.  Please send a signed note to 
school with your child.

House Reminder
If your child volunteers for their 
church, they can earn points for their 
house.  Please send a signed note to 
school with your child.

Wisconsin Weather
As we all know the weather in Wisconsin 
changes very quickly.  With that being said, 
children will be going outside for recess 
whenever possible.  Please remember 
sweatshirts, coats, hats, gloves, etc…so 
everyone is nice and warm while outside.  
*Please remember to label clothing so if 
misplaced, items can find their way home.

We want to give a big “Thank You” for your 
patience, understanding and flexibility as we begin 
this school year with a new dismissal system 
(PickUp Patrol).  Each day the new process is 
running smoother.  One additional way you can 
help is to remain in your vehicles during dismissal 
until your child(ren) have exited the school.  This 
will allow you to pull ahead if the vehicle in front of 
you leaves.  Your continued support is greatly 
appreciated.

Thank You



Important Dates

Upcoming Mass Schedule
Friday, September 15th - 4th Grade
Friday, September 22nd - 3rd Grade
Friday, September 29th - 2nd Grade
Friday, October 6th - 5th Grade

*Mass begins at 9:00 a.m.  All are welcome to attend!

Mark your calendar
9/19

9/21

9/25

9/26

10/6

Casual for Christ

Picture Day

Beaver Creek Reserve Field Trip 3rd-5th Grades

Regis Pride Day

Marieke Gouda Field Trip K-2nd Grades

First Grade labeling 
Mrs. Smiskey in nouns

Father Greg having lunch with students


